
Dec. 10, 2018 

Dear Sirs, 

This letter is being supplied to express my concern over the merger of CVS Health and Aetna. 

It is clear, especially since the disclosure of the problems in Ohio Medicaid that large PBM's have to 
much power and need to be more closely controlled . 

It is also clear the CVS pharmacies are large and have unfair advantages in the market place. Giving this 
large company- CVS HealthCare even more power over people's ability to select healthcare providers, 
choose where to purchase prescriptions and what will be covered just appears to be untenable to me. 

Thank you for taking a closer look at the problems this merger will have on healthcare - and the trends 
it will force others to take that will make things even worse. 

Bruce Kneeland 




